Determining the appropriate number of first aid attendants required within a workplace
The COHS Regulations and the TBS/NJC OHS Directive stipulate that where there are two or more employees, at least one qualified attendant per 50 employees shall be available at all times during each shift or working period at a given location to provide first-aid services, on a voluntary basis, in conjunction with their regular duties.  They do not identify a specific number of first aid attendants required for each workplace but stipulate that an adequate number of qualified first-aid attendants shall be available to render first aid to employees during working hours.
The Management and/or Site Lead should therefore consider the following factors in order to help determine the required number:

· Are there many floors to the building? If so, is there an attendant on each floor?

· Are there units within the building that are isolated? (ex: separated by lock doors, other part of the building)?

· Are there units that can’t be easily reached because of hard wall separation?
· Is there shift work within the building?

· Are there adequate back-ups to ensure one attendant is available at all times taking into considerations all leave requests such as training, vacation and sick leave?

· Are there other partners within the workplace that can provide first aid services (ex: Commissionaires, Security Guard, Provincial colleagues, private business)?

· Are there non-office work jobs within the workplace (ex: printing, warehouse)?
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